
 

 

  

  

 

September 20, 2019       

         

Colorado Department of Transportation 

Sarah Navarro, PE  

I-70 MP 211 CMGC Project, Project Manager 

        

Subject:  Kiewit Contractor LOI I-70 Dillon Structure Replacement MP 211 

 

Sarah Navarro,  

 

Kiewit is pleased to submit our LOI for providing CMGC services for the I-70 Dillon Structure 

Replacement MP 211. Please allow for this document to serve as our Letter of Interest.  

We would like to make a request for the project briefing at 9 am on Oct 17th if this is available 

within your schedule. If not, we would be happy to find an alternative. 

Please feel free to use my contact information below throughout the procurement process. Thank 

you.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
KIEWIT INFRASTRUCTURE CO. 

 
 

Chris Maunder 

District Business Development Manager 

303-946-3717 

Christopher.maunder@kiewit.com  

160 Inverness Drive W, Suite 110 

Englewood CO 80112 

 

 
 


